
Parking Lot Safety Reminders from the 

Language Academy of Sacramento 
 

 
 

We’d like share some friendly reminders in regards to our parking lot and the drop-

off/pick-up process at our school.  Please refer to the map/numbered areas below. 

1. DO NOT park in these areas.  DO NOT leave your car unattended.   

2. Please pull all the way to the front of this lane to drop-off/pick-up your child to 

allow room for more cars.  If you are picking up your child and do not yet see them, 

please exit the parking lot and go back around. 

3. ALWAYS use THIS crosswalk to cross the parking lot. 

4. DO NOT open this gate to cross the parking lot. 

5. DO NOT drop off your child in the middle of this lane.  When students are dropped 

off in the middle of the lane they risk being hit by another car that might not see 

them.  Please pull up to the crosswalk and ensure your child is prepared to exit the 

vehicle at this time.   

6. DO NOT use this area as a third pick-up/drop-off lane.  If you cannot find an open 

parking spot, please exit the parking lot and re-enter. 

7. DO NOT park in a disabled parking spot without a disabled person parking 

placard.  Parking here is a violation of California Vehicle Code 22507.8a with a fine 

of $445. 

8. Only vehicles with a LAS Staff Parking Permit may park in the Staff Parking Lot. 

9. There is 2 hour parking on the west side of 49th Street from the front of the school 

all the way to the corner of 2nd Ave.  Feel free to use this option should you not find 

pa rking in our lot. 

MOST IMPORTANTLY, please remember to always 

demonstrate proper driving etiquette and follow the 

instructions of the yard supervisors.  Remember 

that we all have a common goal: to ensure the 

SAFETY FOR ALL OF OUR CHILDREN. 

Thank you. 

 

 


